
  
   

 
 

 

Ward Says DA 
Infatuated with 
eT?ictcs , [31 ki  
District attorney candidate 

Charles Ray Ward charged that ,  
incumbent Jim Garrison has 
gone easy on leftist student' 
movements at Fortier High 
School and Southern University 
in New Orleans because Garri-
son "is infatuated with the tac-
tics of the New Left." 

Ward, a former first assist-
ant DA to Garrison, addressed 
a meeting of the American As-
sociation of University Profes-
sors at Louisiana State Uni-
versity in New Orleans yes-
terday. 

In response to a question 
from the audience, Ward said 
he wanted to prosecute disrup-
tive students at Fortier High 
School during unrest there last 
spring but was told by Garri-
son that the students were only 
"challenging t he  establish-
ment." 

 
 

 

told the LSUNO audience, "Gar-
rison said to me, 'Don't prose-
cute them. They're on our side. 
They're against the establish-
ment too' " 

On the subject of . the flag-
lowering, Ward said, "Let me 
make it clear I think it's an act 
of contempt to replace the 
American with any flag and 
then pledge allegiance to the 
substitute. I would feel the 
same if the substitute flag were 
a Confederate flag." 	• 

Ward said on one occasion, 
during a discussion of campus 
unrest, Garrison told a gath-
Bring of union leaders at the 
seaman's International Union 
Hall here that "no university 
as been burned to the ground 
hat didn't deserve to be burned 

WARD SAID because of the 
"Clay Shaw debacle" and oth-
er failures of leadership, Garri-
son does not deserve reelection. 

He added that Harry Connick, 
another candidate for DA, is 
"no acceptable alternative to 
Garrison." 

"Mr. Connick is running as a 
white knight without sin," Ward 
said. "He is running as a re-
former as Mr-r- Garrison did 
eight years ago. Mr. Connick, 
as Mr. Garrison did in 1961, 
has the support of The Times-
Picayune, the States-Item, the 
Metropolitan Crime Commis-
sion and the rest of the small 
clique that has run this city 
for years." 

"I'm no white knight," Ward 
said. "I've fought for what I 
believe and I carry scars for 
it. I thought the Clay Shaw 
case was a bad one and I re-
fused to participate in it. 

"I OFFER AN independent 
candidacy. I offer an independ-
ent DA's office, not tied to any 
mayor. I'm a good prosecutor 
but I know when to be com-
passionate—as with young first 
offenders. 

"I want to change laws that 
are too harsh—like the one that 
prescribes a five-year sentence 
for a first-time marijuana of-
fender. 

"But my record also shows 
that I am a tough prosecutor 
against professional criminals 
who are today our city's great-
est problem," Ward said. 

 

WARD SAID Garrison devel-
oped the affinity for the New 
Left when members of that fac-
tion supported Garrison's case 
against Clay Shaw, who later 
was found innocent by a New 
Orleans jury on charges of 
conspiring to kill President 
John F. Kennedy, 

Ward charged that Garrison 
felt the New Left was his ally in 
what ,Garrison saw as his chal-
lenge against the Warren Com-
mission, the federal government 
and the national news media in 
the investigation of President 
Kennedy's death. 

Later in the spring, Ward 
said, he wanted to prosecute 26 
SUNO students involved in tak-
ing down the U.S. flag, placing 
it in a mailbox and replacing it 
with a "black flag of liberation" 
which Ward said the students 
pledged allegiance to. 

"AT THAT TIME," Ward 

 

  
   

 
 

 


